NANOANTAS

Spirit of Australia

22 November 2016

Ms Marlene Tucker

Executive Director

International Air Services Commission
GPO Box 630

Canberra ACT 2601

Via email: Marlene.Tucker@infrastructure.gov.au

Dear M}‘Foc{ér, Mirfene

Renewal of Commission Determinations — Fiji and UAE

Thank you for your recent letter which invited Qantas to express its interest in the renewal of
determinations allocating capacity which will expire in the next 12 months.

Qantas requests renewal of Determination [2011] IASC 130 which allocates 852 seats of capacity per
week in each direction on the Fiji route and [2012] IASC 107 which allocates 14 frequencies per week
of capacity on the UAE route.

We would be pleased to provide any further information the Commission may require in considering
our renewal requests.

Yours sincerely,
NNE VNIV P

Tony Wheelens
Executive Manager, Industry and International Affairs

oneworid

Qantas Airways Limited, ABN 16 009 661 901 10, Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia
Telephone +61 2 9691 3636 qantas.com



